
 

 

 
Tuesday 6th May 2025 

 

 

 

The Deep Visit – Year 4 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

During the summer term, we are learning about ‘Our Oceans’. As an engaging introduction to this topic, 

we are visiting The Deep and will be learning about different sea creatures and food chains, and taking part 

in the ‘Our World Plastic Problems’ workshop. This workshop will link to our Science and Geography 

work in school by looking at how our oceans and the animals that live there are being affected by plastic 

and ways in which we can reduce our plastic footprint. 

 

The visit will take place Tuesday 3rd June 2025. We need to leave school at 9am so please ensure that your 

child arrives at school at 8.40am and comes via class entry doors into the Year 4 classes. 

 

The trip will cost £21. You can make a voluntary payment via Parent Pay. Payment also acts as 

consent that your child is allowed to attend. 

 

Could you please ensure that if your child has medical needs that they have their medication with them on 

the day. They are to wear school uniform and bring a packed lunch and a water bottle. Please remember 

we are a nut free school and this includes Nutella. 

 

If you would like to volunteer to help on the day, please email the school office admin@willow.elp.org.uk 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Rossall and Mrs Kirsopp 

 


